
Zelle 
 

We are happy to announce a Zelle account for HBYC and 
new members who have access to Zelle to be able to use it 
to make all payments for the club.   
 
You will be able to pay membership dues (new & 
renewing), event fees, race fees, etc. using Zelle. 
Nice thing about Zelle is that there is no fee to 
either party.  
 

• You need to check to see if your bank has Zelle available 
(most do these days) and apply to turn it on if they do. 
If you use a mobile app to bank you should find Zelle 
under Payment Options. It will be at the same 
location for computer online banking.  

 

• Once you have access to Zelle, you can use the club’s 
name and the email to send the money.  

 

• Send your money to:  "Hudson Beach Yacht Club 
INC" at the following email: 
 HBYC.Purser001@gmail.com 
 

• Be sure to put what the money is for in the “MEMO” 
space on the payment form. That will save our purser, 
Anne Lairmore from having to call you.  
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